Mike Kohn
1014 Williamson St.
Madison, WI 53703

608-255-1239

July 14, 2016

Re: 1014 % Williamson Street Porch Project

Dear Amy Scanlon and Landmarks Commission,

Per the Recommendation section of the Planning Division Staff Report which states: Staff
believes that the standards for granting a Certificate of Appropriateness for the exterior
alterations are met and recommends that the Landmarks Commission approve the request with
the following conditions of approval:

1. Lattice panels shall be installed under the porch.

2. The elevation drawings show different column conditions. The Applicant shall confirm that
the columns shall have capital and base details. ‘

I, Mike Kohn, will follow the 2 conditions stated above.

Thank you for your time in addressing this matter.

Sincerely,

Mike Kohn



